
 

Addendum  

 

Questions asked regarding School Entrances Project RFP – November 2022 

And Responses from the Thompson Building Committee 

 

1. Please confirm that the A/E shall include Hazardous Material Testing services in our proposal? 

Committee answer: Yes  

2. Please verify that our services will not include CT OSCGR Grants, but may involve minor assistance with other 

grant sources? 

Committee answer: Not at this time.  

3. Please verify that the interior courtyard doors are not a part of the scope of the project? 

Committee answer: No 

4. Should the RFP be expanded to design/provide HARDENED ENTRANCES at the 4 main entrances in 

accordance with the CT SSIC standards?  

Committee answer: No 

5. Page 3, Scope of Work, implies that the A/E services are to be ONLY for an evaluation of the 68 doors only, and 

that the BC will review the evaluation and place the doors into 3 categories: 

a. Primary Work 

b. Secondary Work 

c. Future Work 

Committee answer: Yes  


